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Truthfulness
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         DIARY DATES
SUMMER TERM

July 10th 
FOBS Disco 3:20pm
July 10th 
Final "Well Done" Assembly
July 11th
Outdoor learning day
July 17th
End-of-year performance 6-7:30pm
July 18th 
LAST DAY OF TERM
Year 6 leavers presentations 2:15pm - 
everyone welcome to join us to wish our 
Year 6 pupils well as they move on to 
secondary school. 

AUTUMN TERM

September 1st-2nd
Training days for school staff - pupils not 
in school
September 3rd
Pupils back in school

But the seed falling on good soil refers to 
someone who hears the word and 
understands it. This is the one who 
produces a crop, yielding a hundred, 
sixty or thirty times what was sown.
Matthew 13:23

Phew! Whole school trip...Year 6 at a special service for those leaving 
primary school at Hereford Cathedral...FOBS Summer Fete...Sports 
Day...Year 5 and Year 6 residential visit...it has been a whirlwind of 
activity in school almost 7 days a week!

My thanks go to all of our staff who volunteer so much of their time 
and energy, going "above and beyond" to ensure that our children 
get the very best experience here at Brockton. 

My thanks also to the committee members and volunteers at FOBS 
for their tireless work in fundraising for school and supporting so 
many school events, as well as providing activities such as the 
forthcoming end of year disco for our children to enjoy. 



School Meals



Red Kites
Red Kites have been very busy over the past two weeks.

Firstly, the whole school was lucky enough to visit Blists Hill in Ironbridge. 
This outing was funded by our amazing FOBS. Thank you!

Red Kites were lucky enough to take part in an amazing Art workshop 
where they learnt all about Intaglio printing. They drew a design and had 
a go on a replica Victorian printing press. It linked well to our current Art 
topics on pattern. Amanda, the lady in charge, was amazed at the age 
range in one class and was particularly impressed with one of the Y4 
designs!

Then, last Thursday, all Y6, along with Wistanstow were invited to 
Hereford cathedral’s Leavers Service. This is an is an annual event to wish 
all Y6 in C of E schools in the Diocese, a goodbye and good luck for their 
continuing educational journeys. It was a great way to stop and reflect on 
all the good times we have shared over the year. Y6 were a credit to 
themselves, their parents and Brockton for the sensible and calm way 
they took part.

Y5/6 are looking forward to their residential this week too.

Phew!

Mrs Cowper



Wrens



Sports Day 2025



Year 5 and Year 6 Residential  
Long Mynd Adventure Centre



Whole school trip to Blist's Hill
Thank You FOBS!



Robins Class Camp





We're around every Friday in term 
time 9.30-11am in the school hall. 
Everyone is welcome, £2.50 per 
family.

Parents/carers remain present and 
responsible for their children 
throughout. 

Do call in and join us!

Term Time Fridays
9:30-11:30am
School Hall





The Shrewsbury Town Foundation would like to invite you to register for our 
Summer Holiday Clubs. These will run weekdays from 21st July - 29th August for 6 
weeks. 

We currently have a 5% DISCOUNT for siblings. 

This discount will stack with our multi - day DISCOUNT, meaning you can secure 
the full week for £81! 

Please click the link to book on: https://foundationstfc.hivelink.co.uk/286/




